Hello everyone!

[ hope you are all having a wonderful summer. Below, you will find the supply list for this

year's math class.

If you would like, instead of individually buying supplies, you can contribute $5 and I will
buy the supplies for your child. I hope that by ordering these items in bulk and through
specific low-cost vendors, we can greatly reduce the amount of money spent on school
supplies by families. The money can be sent via venmo (@KTfong), cashapp ($klfong), or

cash (bring to Popsickles with the Principals or the first day of school).

Please let me know if you would like me to purchase the supplies for your child. Can't wait

to see everyone back next week!

Supply list for 7th and 8th grade math (all are included in the $5 contribution):

e 2 packs of 100 index cards

e 1 composition notebook

e 2 70-page spiral notebooks (only used for Math)

e 1 plastic folder with fasteners

e 1 pack of looseleaf (kept in class)

e Block erasers and/or pencil toppers pack (kept in class)

e 1 large tissue box (kept in class)

e 1 roll of paper towels or 1 bottle of disinfectant wipes (kept in class)
e 1 bottle of hand sanitizer (kept in class)

e 1 pencil case (can be used for other subjects as well)

e Pencils (no pens will be used in math class)



Please make sure that students have a pair of wired headphones for class. These will be
used with their chromebooks to complete assignments and to complete assessments.

(Note: this material is not included in the $5 contribution).

These supplies are optional, but would be useful to keep at home for projects throughout
the year:

e Glue Sticks

e Ruler

e Markers/crayons

e Highlighters

Computers and chargers will be used every day in class. Please make sure that you have a
working computer and charger before school starts. If you need assistance, please see:

https: //www.philasd.org/technology/chromebooks/

Thank you for your time and for your continued support of our students’ learning.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me or message me on Dojo.

See you soon!

Best,

Ms. Fong


https://www.philasd.org/technology/chromebooks/

